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Dear Parents and Families,  
 
We are very excited about our upcoming trip to Bacup Library. EYFS will be visiting the Library on Friday 
14th October 9.30-10am. Nursery and Reception have been invited to visit the library for a 30 minute story 
telling session, followed by a browse around the library. Children will be walking to and from the library and 
will be back in time for their morning snack.  
 
Attached to this form is a Library Card Form which can be filled in prior to the visit, which will enable 
children to become members of the library. They will be able to then bring a book home of their choosing. 
Being a member of the library will be parental responsibility.  
 
Please fill in the form below if you give permission for your child to attend the storytelling session at Bacup 
Library and return to school along with the Library Card Form by Friday 7th October 2022. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Duffy and the EYFS team. 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the storytelling session at Bacup Library on 
Friday 14th October 2022 9.30-10am. (Please delete as appropriate) 
 

 

Name of child: ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ 
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